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Stimulating Curiosity, Raising Aspirations & Inspiring Ambition 

22nd  April 25 
Dear Parent & Carers  
 
The Governing Body of Stockham Primary School currently has a vacancy for a Parent 
Governor to serve for a period of up to 4 years. Joining the Governing Body as a Parent 
Governor offers you the opportunity to make a real contribution to the life and work of your 
child’s school. 
 
Being a governor can be very rewarding and will provide you with the opportunity to work as 
part of a team and gain new skills. Don’t worry if you have no experience as full training and 
support is available from our provider – face-to-face and online to study at your leisure - and 
your colleagues on the Governing Body. 
 
Please see the information provided on the school website for more information. We would 
love to hear from you: 
 
http://www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk/web/are_you_our_next_governor/594866 
 
Chair of Governors  
 

Katy Radburn-Smith  
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